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Agenda 

• Glows and Grows 

• EOY Closeout  

• Summer School 2021 

• Budget  

• Professional Development 

• Salutations and Farwell 

• New Principal’s Agenda items  

Meeting  

The meeting started around 1:10 p.m. The agenda was discussed and followed accordingly. Mr. 

Woods introduced the new principal, Mrs. Williams, to the SDMC and welcome her to Burrus.  

Following the introduction, Mr. Woods thanked all the faculty, staff, community, and civic 

leaders for their support over the past twenty (20) years, while principal at Burrus Elementary.  

Mr. Woods asked the members to expound on the glows and grows during this pandemic year. 

Many of the faculty and community members spoke on the academic successes and challenges 

throughout the meeting. All the agenda items for glows and grows were addressed: Snapshots, 

DLA, Renaissance, HFW, STAAR preparation , Running Records, Special Ed as well as the 

grows for the next steps were focused on by the following campus team members; Mrs. 

Madison, Early Learning, Mrs. White, first and Second Grade Chairperson, Mrs. Gnagbe, Third 

Grade Chairperson, Mr. Clemons, Math and Science Chairperson.  

Reading and Writing components were addressed by Mr. Woods since there was no 

representation available. Mrs. Brewer, Burrus Instructional Coordinator, addressed the area of 

summer school to the committee .   

Professional Development was addressed by Mr. Woods, which was scheduled for Friday, May 

28, 2021. All future Professional Development would be addressed by Mrs. Williams as she 

takes the helm. The budget item was not addressed since this would be a discussion for Mrs. 

Williams as the new principal.  

Finally, community members had a chance to welcome Mrs. Williams and stated that she had 

their full support as Mrs. Williams said that she would embrace players in the school and 

community.  

Mr. Woods gave his final goodbye and wished the new administration all the success in the 

world. Our meeting ended and the new principal Mrs. Williams will be setting the next agenda 

meeting.  


